ASHLYNS SCHOOL

September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Gabrielle Chanel: Fashion Manifesto Exhibition at the V & A Museum Visit -
Tuesday 31 October 2023

| am delighted to tell you that we have arranged a trip to the Victoria and Albert Museum in London.

This is a fantastic opportunity for our GCSE Design and Technology students to visit this wonderful
museum, known as the world's leading museum of art and design. This trip relates directly to the
GCSE specification, studying the work of others, which includes the work of Gabrielle Chanel. The
cost for this visit includes entry to the temporary Chanel exhibition.

We will be travelling to London by coach on Tuesday 31 October 2023, departing from school at
8.00am. Students should arrive at school and meet in the Chapel at 7.45am. We will return to school
at approximately 3.20pm. Students should wear their normal school uniform and will need to bring a
packed lunch, snacks and a drink with them on the day. If students wish to make a purchase from
the gift shop they should bring no more than £10.00

The cost of this trip is £28.50 per student. Payment should be made by ParentPay by Monday 2
October. Please note that the school’'s policy is that trips and other activities outside the normal
teaching programme should be self-funding. No student will be denied participation in the trip/activity
because of difficulty in meeting the cost. In cases of genuine financial hardship, please contact Mrs
Wilson in the Finance Office in confidence by Wednesday 20 September.

Please note that places are limited and we anticipate that they will be in high demand; if your child is
unable to attend please let me know in order that their place can be offered to another student. If
you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Ms E Moor-Radford
Teacher of Design and Technology

Chesham Road, Berkhamsted, Hertfordshire HP4 3AH
T: 01442 863605
E: admin@ashlyns.herts.sch.uk www.ashlyns.herts.sch.uk

Head Teacher: James Shapland BSc, MSc



